[image: A yellow and blue bee

Description automatically generated]  W/C 16th September 2024

Welcome to the Oak class and your first of many fortnightly newsletters. The newsletters will be on our class page every fortnight. It was lovely to see so many of you at our ‘meet and greet’ gathering on last Wednesday. Hopefully you were able to find this meeting useful. For those of you who were unable to attend, the power point presentation can be found on my class page of the school website. This and future newsletters can also be found there along with other useful information and photographs of your children (once we have all permission slips returned for photos).
We have all settled in well and are enjoying our new classroom, getting to know the routines and being Take-Care. We have been really busy, and the children should feel really proud of themselves and the things they have already achieved. By now your child should have their reading diary and a Purple Mash Login. (Please let me know if they haven’t)
Our main topic this half term focuses on childhood, this project teaches children about everyday life and families today, including comparisons with childhood in the 1950s, using artefacts and a range of different sources. Alongside this, art, geography, science, design and technology, music, IT and P.E. will be taught as half termly units. P.E. will be taught both inside and outside. As the weather may turn colder, the children may need a warm hoody for this lesson and long jogging bottoms or leggings.
Maths:
In maths we have been looking at place value, numbers within 10. We have been recapping on previous learning, sorting and looking at counting forwards and backwards from a given number
English:
We are now enjoying out first ‘Talk for Writing’ unit text – The Story of The Three Little Pigs. So far, the children have internalised the text, added actions to help with this, created a story map and have written sentences or phrases containing adjectives and verbs. They are really enjoying this, especially today when we changed the character of The Big Bad Wolf!
Reading and Spelling:
Please aim to read with your child at least three times a week and sign it in their reading record. Every child should have a reading book for home. They should be able to read this fluently and independently. They will have read this book at school, please don’t worry that it’s too easy – your child needs to develop fluency and confidence in reading. Enjoy sharing the book together. They will also bring another book home to share with you. I will check diaries and change reading books every Friday
 P.E.
Children will require an indoor kit for Tuesday sessions and an outdoor kit for Thursday

Please do not hesitate to find me if you have any questions or concerns, I am always around at the end of the day.
Have lovely weekend, Mrs Morrell
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